
 
 
 

 

March 26, 2024 

 

 

Hugh Conroy, Executive Director  

Whatcom Council of Governments  

314 East Champion Street  

Bellingham, WA 98225 
 

Dear Mr. Conroy: 
 

WSDOT approved your Title VI Plan. As public record, your Title VI Plan must be posted on 

your website. As stated on page 28-4 of the Local Agency Guidelines, “When the LPA makes a 

substantial change to its Plan, the LPA must submit revisions to WSDOT-[OECR] within 30 days 

of the effective date of a substantial change.” 
 

WSDOT is committed to providing any assistance you may need with your Title VI Program 

implementation process.  For assistance, please contact me at 360-522-2794 or at 

KarolcD@wsdot.wa.gov . 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Doris Karolczyk 

External Civil Rights Specialist  

Office of Equity and Civil Rights 

Formerly Office of Equal Opportunity 

Washington State Department of Transportation 

 

cc: Mehrdad Moini 
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